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12/10/00 

13 Kislev 5760 

Dear Rabbi Lamm, 

Thank you so much for responding to my call. Enclosed, please find the article 

that ] cited during our conversation. | believe it was originally presented at the 1975 

RCA convention and was subsequently printed in various forms in several Torah 

periodicals. 1 have highlighted the relevant passages for your convenience. If 1 am 

misunderstanding the Rav's implications 1 would greatly appreciate if you would clarify 

them for me. 

Thank you. 

Kol Tuv 

u~ (yh —— 
Devora Whitman 
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